
 

 

 

 

                    

                                                                                                                 
 
21st April 2023 
      
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Anti-Idling & Air Aware Campaign 
 
Our Active Travel Ambassadors, who represent each class, continue to work with 
Ryan Procter, Staffordshire’s Travel Advisor, as part of the Air Aware campaign to 
try to improve air quality and road safety around schools. 
 
The children will be running another Anti Idling Campaign next week, between 
Monday 24th April and Wednesday 26th April, to help improve air quality and 
reduce pollution in our community. The Travel Ambassadors will be monitoring 
idling of vehicles around our school. 
 
We value you continued support for the health of our children and hope you will 
embrace their efforts in this worthwhile initiative. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Arundel 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


